
Town of Wentworth, NH 

PO Box 2 

Wentworth, NH 03282 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting 

July 15th, 2020 

Zoom Call meeting 

 

Present 

Linda Franz 

Beth Folsom 

Jen Meade 

 

Meeting opened at 11:10 am. 

1. An investment policy was adopted to align with contemporary requirements. 

2. Linda has remained up to date with payments to the library and cemeteries as  required. 

3. Linda reviewed the accounts and the process of moving funds.  Due to PDIP rates dropping and the 

fact that those funds are not insured action is being taken to move them into another investment. 

4. Linda is setting up a future meeting with Bank of New Hampshire for  them to present to the trustees 

the plans they offer. 

Meeting adjourned 11:32 am. 

 

 


